June 8, 2020

Hotel Restaurant Furniture Liquidators
3585 W. Diablo Drive, Suite 6
Las Vegas, Nevada 89118

Dear Ms. Martino:

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Mayor’s Fund for Las Vegas LIFE in
support of the Cashman Isolation-Quarantine Complex (ISO-Q). This initiative
enables those in our homeless population to be tested and quarantined safely if
diagnosed with the coronavirus.

During these challenging times, | am particularly grateful for your dedication to our
community. Again, on behalf of the City of Las Vegas, thank you. Your concern and
commitment are truly appreciated.

Warmest Regaids,

Salile

Carolyn G. Goodman
Mavor, City of Las Vegas



